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DATES TO 

REMEMBER 

 

Week 10 

Friday 5th July 

Last day of term 2 

 

Term 3 

 

Week 1 

School resumes:- 

Monday 22nd July 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

My name is Jason Bushe-Jones, I am currently filling in for Ms Liz 

who is on leave until the end of term. I would like to thank this 

wonderful community for welcoming me here during my short stay. 

This is a wonderful school, made up of fantastic students and a very 

caring and professional staff. Please enjoy a safe and happy school 

holidays with your children who will return on Monday 22 July 

2019. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Jason Bushe-Jones 

Acting Principal. 

We would like to acknowledge the Noongar people who are the Traditional Custodians of this land.  We would 
also like to pay respect to the Elders past and present of the Noongar nation and extend that respect to other 

Indigenous Australians who are or may be present. 

School Holiday and Return Dates 

 

Term 2 ends and school holidays begin on Friday 5th July. 

Term 3 commences Monday 22nd July for all 

students Pre Primary—Year 6.  

Kindergarten students return on Tuesday 23rd July. 

Thank You Very Much 

 

The staff of Southwell Primary would like to thank both Mr Bushe-

Jones and Ms Yvonne Bopp for stepping in and working with us 

when we needed you. 
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Every Child  Every Chance  Every Day 

It’s Time to Enrol For 2020 

 

The first years of school are so important. It is a time when your child discovers 

the wonder and excitement of learning, exploring and imagining. 

 

It is really important for you to be involved in your child’s 

learning during these important years. Continuing the learning 

at home helps build their confidence at school and in life. 

All children from Pre-primary to Year 12 are guaranteed a place 

at their local public school.  

 

We are now taking applications for enrolment.   

You need to enrol for: 

 Kindergarten —if your child turns four years old by 30 June 2020. 

 Pre-primary   —if your child turns five years old by 30 June 2020. 

 (first year of compulsory school). 

 

Visit Ms Bopp in the school office now to enrol your children for 2020.  

 

YEAR 6 STUDENTS - NEED TO ENROL IN SECONDARY SCHOOL. 

 

Southwell’s New Phone Number 

 

Southwell Primary School has a new telephone number. 

Please save 9236 9400 into your contacts list. 

https://det.wa.edu.au/schoolsonline/home.do
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